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Report to Council 

Report Number: TP-09-2024  (amended) 

Subject:  Recycled asphalt product (RAP) 

Prepared by: Joanne Bougie-Normand, assistant to the Director 

Revised by:  Marc Legault, Public Works Director  

Revised by: Nadia Knebel, Treasurer 

Revised by:  Pierre Leroux, CAO 

Date of the meeting:   May 27, 2024 
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Context  

Again, this year the Ministry of Transportation will undertake construction work on Highway 417 
at the area of exit 51 (St-Isidore).  The contractor on this project is Green Infrastructure Partners 
Inc. (GIP).  

 

Report 

The contractor (GIP) has offered to haul the recycled asphalt product (RAP) free of charge to our 
municipal road work sites from their construction site. 

With the opportunity of this free RAP, the public works department could improve the road base 
of the following recommended roads at a lower cost than if we were to purchase the entirety of 
the materials required. I recommend doing the following roads: 

Ward # 1 -   

1- Mainville Road – ID #: RD74, Asset # 2271 
- 500 m, classified very poor 
- 2,500 mt of RAP and 1,250 mt of 5/8” 

 
2- Skye Road (West of County Road 22) – ID #: RD432, Asset # 10342 

- 2200 m, classified very poor 
- 8,900 mt of RAP and 5,500 mt of 5/8” 
- Being a boundary road, Twp. of North Glengarry has been approached to share the 

cost at 50%. Waiting for their decision.  
Cancelled 

 New location 
McLeod Road (West of County Road 22) – ID RD49, Asset # 1870 
- 2400 m, classified poor 
- 8,900 mt of RAP and 5,500 mt of 5/8” 

  

3- St-Isidore Road (East of County Road 22) – ID #: RD51, Asset #2252 
- 1500 m, classified very poor 
- 7,500 mt of RAP and 3,750 mt of 5/8” 

I suggest taking 10,500 mt of granular @ $ 7.49 mt from the inventory of the quarry to do the 
finishing surface. This expense would be added to 2025 budget (unfinanced for the 2024 year). 

 

Financial Considerations 

In the current year, there is no money involved. Rather, more inventory would be taken from the 
quarry than was planned.  

G/L account:  $ 78,645.00   N-4000-0802-0800   Quarry inventory 
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Purchase Policy   -            F-2016-03 

N/A. 

 

Recommendation 

Be it resolved that the Council accepts the recommendation presented by the Director Public 
Works Department and the Public Works Department be authorized to accept the recycled asphalt 
product (RAP) delivered by Green Infrastructure Partners Inc. (GIP) to haul on Mainville RD74, 
MacLeod RD49 and St-Isidore RD51 Roads for free of charge. 

 

 

WARD 1:   Map of the locations (revised) 

RECYCLED AS^PHALT PRODUCT (RAP) 
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